Effective on July 1, 2021, Jefferson County will be replacing it's current alert system
(WENS) to (RAVE) and Smart911. To sign up, visit: alert.iowa.gov and/or download the
Smart911 app to your smart device. To ensure you receive the latest weather and emergency
alerts we encourage you to re-register through our new system.

To re-register at alert.iowa.gov: find Jefferson County and select the alert notification
messages you wish to receive.

The Smart911 app allows you to receive push notifications across the state, including
National Weather Service Warnings, and set up a user profile for you or your family that
includes the option to add multiple addresses and numbers.
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You can go to Jefferson County Emergency Management Facebook page and see the shareable
information also.

Brett Ferrel

Jefferson County EMA/911
1200 West Grimes
Fairfield, lowa 52556
Office: 641-472-3054
ema@jeffersoncoiowa.com
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